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January 3, 2025 
 
 
Notice of Discontinuation of “LICGC™ AG-01 membranes” 
 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
Thank you for using our Lithium Ion Conducting Glass Ceramic, LICGC™, membranes in 
your research and development projects. This letter serves to inform you that Ohara will no 
longer produce the LICGC™ AG-01 polished membranes and we will instead focus our 

attention on the production of the LICGC™ SP-01 tapecast & sintered membranes.  
 
Discontinuation of Product: LICGC™ AG-01 membranes  

Recommended Alternative Product: LICGC™ SP-01 membranes 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this product discontinuation may cause you but we will 
continue to sell the AG-01 polished membranes from our stock. Please contact Ms. Katelyn 
Pang (katelynpang@oharacorp.com) with your inquiries. 
 
We would like to introduce our LICGC™ SP-01 tapecast & sintered membranes as a viable 
alternative. The SP-01 membranes are available in most of the same sizes as our AG-01 
membranes and the ionic conductivity is higher at ~2.5 x 10-4 S/cm at room temperature.   

 
Thank you for your continued interest in our Lithium Ion Conducting Glass Ceramic, LICGC™, 
membranes 

 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
OHARA CORPORATION 
 
 
 
 
Brion Hoffman 
President 
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